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TWO RIVERS GOLF CLUB 

NEWSLETTER 

 

www.tworiversgolfclub.com 

August 2024 

Two Rivers got an incredible break in the weather for our one July 

tournament—after a week of very high temperatures and the forecast for 

more, some clouds rolled in and the temperature dropped into the low 90’s, 

just in time for our event at Castle Oaks.  Our turnout for this great course 

was a little light, but those competing were thankful for the break in 

weather.  Results are below. 

Message from our President 

The Two Rivers Golf Club’s tournament season is winding down. Paradise 

Valley on August 3rd and Diamond Oaks on August 24th are the last two 

tournaments before our Club Championship on 10/12 at Empire Ranch and 

10/13 at Ancil Hoffman. We round out our season at Timber Creek on 11/2.  

The Two Rivers team of John Valdes, Roland Asunción, Bill Casey and George 

Sifuentes played Santa Rosa G&CC on July 29th but were unable to make the 

Associate Club Championship.  

 

I hope you have enjoyed the golf season so far, heat and all. Your Officers 

will be starting to set up the schedule for next year and again your input will 

be requested on courses we should or should not play.  

 

I would also like your opinion on occasional week day outings.  

Mike 
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 Castle Oaks Results 

1st Flight 

1  Brad Erway      72 net 

2  Mike Morrow      73 

3  Bill Casey       75 (card off) 

Dan Gish won the fewest putts with 30 in a five-way (!) card off. 

2nd Flight 

1  Scott Stremple      67 net  

2  Janet Goble      70  

3  Cheryl Nelson      77 

Janet Goble carded the lowest putts with 28. 

Closet-to-the-Pin Winners 

Hole #2, Dan Gish, 21 paces, hole #8, Sandy Davis, 32’ 2”, hole #11, Bill 

Casey, 9’ 4”, hole #16, Brad Erway, 10’ 8”. 

Coming Events 

As Mike noted above, August starts out on the3rd at Paradise Valley in 

Fairfield.  We next play Diamond Oaks on Saturday, August 24. 

September is open after the Greenhorn Creek and Copper Valley 

cancellations, but October brings us our Club Championship at Empire Ranch 

on Saturday, October 12 and Ancil Hoffman on Sunday, October 13.  

Our TRGC year closes out with our fun scramble at Timber Creek on 

Saturday, November 3.  Definitely plan to join us for these tournaments. 

TRGC WEBSITE 

Bruce Hoffman continues his fine work on our website at:  

www.tworiversgolfclub.com.  All our 2024 calendar of events has been 

posted on the website along with upcoming tournament applications.  The site 

continues to be your best source for all TRGC info, including past 

http://www.tworiversgolfclub.com/
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newsletters.  I mention this every month, but it’s important if you want to 

keep current with your club news. 

RECRUITMENT AND MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL 

As always, TRGC is looking to increase its membership base, so be sure to 

invite your friends, co-workers, and golf buddies from other groups to play 

in our events.  We’ve had several guests play in our events recently; 

hopefully, they had a good time and will join our group.  While you’re signing 

up for the tournaments this year, it would be a great time to bring 

friends, neighbors and other golf buddies into the club. 

NEWSLETTER INFORMATION 

If you have information or material that you would like included the 

newsletter, my email address is tpagefam@surewest.net; my home phone is 

(916) 488-6465. 

Tom Page 

mailto:tpagefam@surewest.net

